FGE Board Members - call or e-mail us if you have questions: Barbara Savoy-President, 455-5708, uppergables@yahoo.com; Tim Barry-Vice President, 456-9595, tharry@]larpd.dst.ca.us; Jim Mackanic-Secretary, 373-
1041, jim.mackanic@hp.com; Carlton Furnberg-Treasurer, 447-4485, cfurnberg@comcast.net; Irving & Patty Stowers-Newsletter/Web Page, 371-0854, stowers@att.net; Anthony Altadonna, 373-3844, aaltadonna@
shcglobal.net; Kevin Gunn, 443-2212, kngrhino@yahoo.com; Lee Savoy, 455-5708, uppergables@yahoo.com; Jean Shuler, 449-1312, v.shuler@comcast.net; ADDRESS: FGE, PO Box 2416, Livermore, CA 94551-2416
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Belated Christmas Card

Mary Clare Stoddard (our previous
FGE President), her son Stephen and
Darcy Boddington sent us a Christmas
card showing her new adobe home in
Albuquerque, NM.

Garden Work Party

Garden Work Parties are
planned for the second
Saturday of each month at
8:30 am near the tennis courts:

Feb 14, Mar 14, Apr 11, and May 9.
All FGE residents over 18 are encour-
aged to attend and you will receive a
cash reimbursement for your garden-
ing work.

FGE Board Meeting

|l Next board meeting will
&l be held Thursday, Feb
LBz 19 72009 at the home of
Timothy & Claudia Barry, 1832
Creek Road @ 7:30 pm. All FGE
residents are welcome to attend.

Welcome Jacob & Kara Rapp

We have new residents at 1780 Old
Tower Road, they are Jacob & Kara
Rapp. They moved in just before the
December Open House. If you’re
walking by their house, please knock
on the door, we’re sure they will be
glad to meet you.




